[image: Afbeelding met tekst, Lettertype, Graphics, logo

Automatisch gegenereerde beschrijving]


Zemco produces after market cruise controls and limiters for many years now. 

We are happy to re-introduce a mechanical cruise control for youngtimers and classic cars, among others called the AP500.

Zemco Automotive Electronics is reintroducing the mechanical cruise control to the market. This cruise control will be available again in November of 2024. A mechanical cruise control is used to fit cars with a mechanical accelerator pedal. 

We are Zemco, a company that has been in the world of cruise control systems for retrofitting for about 40 years. With these cruise control systems for retrofitting, we have been market leader for many years.

This mechanical cruise control was developed some 25 years ago, by the engineers of what is now Zemco Automotive Electronics. The production was stopped about 6 years ago but many people would like the comfort of cruise control on their classic car, youngtimer or motorhome. Now Zemco has restarted the production with improved specifications while maintaining the same quality in product and production that customers have come to expect from us. The improved specification all relate to making the set even easier to install.

Find out more at our booth C54022 in the Alliance Ballroom in Ceasars Forum
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